
 

Congressional Youth Advisory Academy 

 

Dear Kathryn Dillow,  

 Congressman Don Bacon would like to personally invite your high school students to participate 

in the Second Congressional District of Nebraska’s Congressional Youth Advisory Academy (CYAA). 

 The Congressional Youth Advisory Academy is non-partisan youth program designed to educate 

students on how Congress operates and the process by which public policies are formed.  The goal of the 

Congressional Youth Advisory Academy is to foster interest in a lifetime commitment to civic engagement 

and community service. This Academy will provide the student members with the unique opportunity to 

connect with other peers, government members and community leaders.  

 The Academy will be comprised of one Student Council member form each school chosen by the 

students as a representative. Congressman Bacon hopes to student members as they have already been 

elected to represent the entire student body. Once a representative has been selected by their on the 

Student Council, he or she will fill out an application form and return it to Congressman Bacon’s Omaha 

office.  

 Student representatives will be expected to attend all four sessions of the Academy which will be 

held each Friday morning in June of 2021. The Congressional Youth Advisory Academy will be held on the 

campus of the University of Nebraska at Omaha from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm.  

 Enclosed you will find the application for the Academy. Congressional Bacon and his staff look 

forward to meeting and hearing from your students.  If you have any questions, I can be reached by phone 

at 402-938-0300 or by email at john.eckert@mail.house.gov.  

 

Respectfully, 

John Eckert 
Staff Assistant  
Office of Congressman Don Bacon  
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